Dear Parents/Carers
I just wanted to get in touch as we are now looking forward to welcoming your child back next week after their self-isolation period. I cannot thank all of you enough for your support with this and thanks to everyone’s efforts, we appear to have stemmed the spread of the infection and have had no new cases reported in the last few days. It really does go to show that when we pull together and follow guidance, self-isolation really does work. 
We are so excited to welcome the children back but must draw your attention to a number of important points:
· If your child is displaying symptoms they must not return to school and you should get them tested as soon as possible.  
· If there is a positive test, then your child should self-isolate for at least 10 days from the onset of symptoms and should not return to school until the symptoms have gone.  
· If there is a negative test your child should not return to school until they feel well.  
· If anyone in your household receives a positive text your child should self-isolate for a minimum of 14 days from the time that person developed symptoms.  
· Your child could develop symptoms at any time in those 14 days and if so, you should get them tested, and follow the advice above.  
· [bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any concerns, we would ask that you seek medical advice via 111 before sending them back to school.
· Symptoms can be either: a cough, a high temperature (or hot to the touch), a loss of smell and/or taste and in some cases, an upset tummy can sometimes be an indicator in children. 
· Reception children can return to school on Monday 19th October
· Year 3 children (Robins only) can return on Tuesday 20th October

We are hopeful that the precautions taken thus far have helped prevent the spread of the virus and so we do ask that you approach your child’s return with the appropriate level of caution. If we all continue to follow guidance, we hope that we can reduce the number of cases in the future and keep all of our wonderful children and staff in school.  

With many thanks for all of your support and well wishes,

Sarah Wakefield

